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HUD Regional Administrator to Visit the New 
City of Roanoke Redevelopment and Housing Authority 

EnVision Center

ROANOKE, VA., OCTOBER 23, 2023 - The United States Department of Housing and
Urban Development Regional Administrator, Matthew Heckles, and his colleagues
from the HUD Richmond Field Office will visit the new City of Roanoke
Redevelopment and Housing Authority EnVision Center on Tuesday, October 24th.
This event is part of their multi-day visit to Roanoke and Southwest Virginia Public
Housing authorities.

The Regional Administrator will begin his visit at 2:00 pm at the Roanoke EnVision
Center with a tour of the facility, focusing on the community-based partnerships that
have been created to assist all residents of the Roanoke Valley. He will also speak
with representatives from our partner organizations of Virginia Western Community
College, HumanKind, and Family Services of the Roanoke Valley. 

On the second day, the Regional Administrator will meet with Bristol Redevelopment
and Housing Authority along with the Little Ten Housing Authorities of Southwest
Virginia and conclude in Abingdon with a meeting with People Incorporated.


